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We live in Milwaukie on the east side of the river. We have a private dock and we 

wake surf, ski and tube in front of our house. Since the new laws we must go all the 

way to down town portland to play. The fuel and time has made the activity less 

available. I have been a boater for 48 years in the area. All the shore erosion is being 

cause by the spring runoff not boats. in the summer months the water level is much 

lower and recreational waves don't even reach the areas of the shore damage. in 

addition the extra fuel we use to go down to the surf area down town is bad for the 

green movements.  


